
An update to all members of the “Stelco Non-USW Life and 
Health Trust” who also qualify for “ODB” (Ontario Drug Plan) 

  
At the meeting of the Trustees in November, GreenShield provided an update 
regarding the $100 ODB deductible.  
 

GSC have informed the Trustees that they have completed the reprogramming 
work to rectify the co-pay that was applied to the $100 ODB deductible and will 
be implementing the reimbursement beginning January 1 2019.  The original 
communication was that the ‘fix’ would be implemented in November 2018, but 
GSC has now requested that the process for reimbursement begin in January. 
  
We will post a website notice outlining the process and options for 
reimbursement prior to January 1st.  Please stay tuned. 
  
Members will need to continue to pay the 20% at the pharmacy, but keep your 
receipts and you will be reimbursed.   Do not send your request for 
reimbursement prior to January 1st or it will be rejected.   
  

Again, we apologize for the inconvenience this has caused. 
Your ELHT Trustees 

 


